
Congratulations to all of our students for an amazing fortnight at Stratford Public School! Thank you to
all of the families who were able to attend our combined Education and Book Week celebrations on
Wednesday, and to those who were able to join us via Zoom. It was great to see all of the students and
staff dressed up as characters from their favourite books. Students were able to share things with their
families that they were proud of this term, and the weather was perfect for our story sharing session and
picnic lunch. 
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Term 3,  Week  6 - 25th August 2022

CALENDAR:

Week 7 -  31/8 Oakvale  Wildlife Park excursion

Week 8 - 7/9 - P & C Meeting - 3pm in the Library
Week 9 - 13/9 - Indigenous Games @ Stroud Road PS
Week 10 - Friday - End of term assembly - 2.15pm

Term 3

                             - 31/8 - 1/9 - Primary Coffs Harbour  
                              Excursion

Term 3, Week 6, 2022

We have lots of activities happening in the
next few weeks - please keep an eye on
messages and announcements through
Seesaw.

                                 P & C News
Congratulations to our newly re-
established P & C. The office bearers are as
follows: 
President: Keira R
Vice President: Matt P
Secretary: Kristy P
Treasurer:  Miriam W

Our next P & C meeting will be held in the
Library at 3pm on Wednesday 7 September
2022. Everyone is welcome to attend. 



Fortnightly Awards

Infants:  Bailey W
Primary: Kaylee G

Birthday Celebrations:

No birthdays this fortnight.
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Facebook
We love sharing our achievements,

events and what has been happening

around the school via multiple platforms

including our newsletter and facebook

page. 

Please like our Facebook page and get

notifications of all our exciting learning! Pauline Smith, Relieving Principal

AFL sessions 
Today we started our AFL sessions with Miss
Brooklyn. This program is funded through the
Sports in Schools grant. Students learnt about
the rules of the game, the equipment needed,
and how to pass and catch the ball correctly.
We are looking forward to the rest of the
sessions over the coming weeks.

AFL with Miss Brooklyn! 




